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Greetings, 

 

Ranked choice voting support was clearly financially backed by very deep pockets for 

I saw numerous ads every day for weeks leading up to the November election.  

 

Seeing this proposed legislation after makes me suspicious of the motives behind it 

since we already know that the voters were not interested in chaning the voting 

process (as per the November 2024 election has already indicated).  

 

Please let HB3166 die. 

 

Regards, 

 

Marni Johnston 

Lifelong Oregon Resident in Opposition of Rank Choice Voting 

 


